
 

 

 

 
	

The	Institute	of	Islamic	Studies	invites	you	to	a	lecture	in	memory	of	
Professor	Emeritus	Donald	P.	Little	(1932‐2017)	

	

	

Don	Little	taught	for	many	years	as	Professor	of	Islamic	History	at	McGill,	and	also	served	as	
Director	of	McGill’s	Institute	of	Islamic	Studies.	

	

	

	

	

New	Directions	in	the	Study	of	Islam's	Origins	
	

Fred	M.	Donner	
Peter	B.	Ritzma	Professor	of	Near	Eastern	History	

The	Oriental	Institute	and	Department	of	Near	Eastern	Languages	&	Civilizations	
The	University	of	Chicago 

	

	

Abstract	

A	quick	review	of	the	traditional	view	of	how	Islam	began;	the	wave	of	revisionist	studies	and	their	
foundations	in	the	sources;	the	emergence	of	several	unresolved	questions	that	constitute	the	focus	of	
ongoing	research	at	present;	and	new	sources	of	evidence	that	have	contributed	to	transforming	our	

views	on	early	Islam.	

	

	

	

Friday	April	13,	2018	
Morrice	Hall	‐	Room	017	

16h00	–	17h00	reception	to	follow	


